
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Tuesday 

April 15, 2025 

 

 
• Congratulations to our Battle of the Books Team on their excellent performance at yesterday’s 

competition. They performed well in the round-robin, including achieving the only perfect score of the 
day in one round! We made it into the semi-finals where we lost a tough match to the eventual 
champion. Well done everyone! Also remember we will have our wrap party in the library tomorrow at 
lunch.  

• Lego Club will meet today at lunch. 
• Popcornpalooza is this Wednesday instead of Friday! Grab fresh, buttery movie theatre popcorn at 

the Hollow Log at lunch - $2.00 for a regular bag or $5.00 for a large. Bring your cash and get ready 
for some snack-time fun!  

• Field hockey players, practice is today after school from 3:00 to 4:15. Attendance matters for 
Thursday’s game at UVic, so make sure you’re there! Mouthguards and shin guards are required. 
Team hoodies will only be handed out at today’s practice or at the game on Thursday. 

• Badminton session for grade 7 players is at lunch today.  
• The list of players for Wednesday’s tournament against PCS, here in our gym, is posted. Players, 

please let Mr. Owen know if you are on the list and are NOT able to participate. 
• Boys 7/8 rugby team practice is cancelled after school today. There will be a meeting Wednesday to 

discuss travel plans and sort out uniforms.  
• The boys 6 rugby team plays their first game at Shoreline after school today. Players, please make 

sure of your availability and sort out your travel plans. We will have a meeting at nutrition break in Mr. 
Owen’s room today to confirm plans and get uniforms. 

• Girls team plays on Wednesday at Monterey. There will be a meeting tomorrow to sort out rides and 
uniforms. 

 


